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Highway 17 eastbound lane closure  
October 3, 2022 

The Highway 17 eastbound fast lane, just east of the Pattullo Bridge, will be temporarily closed starting at 7 p.m. on 
Tuesday, October 4 and continuing until 11 a.m. on Wednesday, October 5. This extended closure is for crews to pour 
the pier cap for the bridge foundation that is in the centre median of the highway. This lane closure is required so that 
equipment and crews can safely access and perform work at this location. The eastbound slow lane will remain open 
at all times. 
 
Access for emergency responders will be maintained at all times, and all traffic pattern changes will be well signed. 
Traffic control personnel will be on site when required and drivers are asked to follow signage and obey traffic control 
personnel.  
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting on Tuesday, October 4 and continuing 
until the morning of Wednesday, October 5  

 

Hours of Work 
Starting at 7:00 p.m. on October 4 and continuing until 
11:00 a.m. on October 5 

 

 

 

Traffic  
When required, traffic control personnel will 
be on site to direct traffic. All traffic pattern    

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Temporary lane closure of the Highway 17 eastbound 
fast lane just east of the Pattullo Bridge.  

Noise from heavy machinery may be heard when in 
close proximity.  

 

 

 

If you have questions about this closure, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. 

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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